
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 10/30/2013 1:11:23 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Jan Van Lierop Retirement Celebration

M. Zafar
zaf@cpuc.ca.gov/415-703-1997

------- Original message--------
From: "Kang, Mercedes (Kristen) - Gas Acq" <MKang@semprautilities.com> 
Date: 10/30/2013 9:47 AM (GMT-08:00)
To:
Redacted
Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov>|Redacted
Cc: "Van Lierop, Jan - Gas Acq" <JanVanLierop@semprautilities.com> 
Subject: Jan Van Lierop Retirement Celebration

Good morning,

On behalf of Jan Van Lierop, / would like to cordially invite you to 
join us in a farewell reception in Jan’s honor to celebrate his

retirement.

After 29 years of a distinguished career with Southern California Gas 
Company, Jan Van Lierop will be celebrating his retirement as Vice 

President, Gas Acquisition. Please join us for a farewell reception in 
his honor on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 at 2:00 p.m.
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Gas Company Tower 

2nd Floor Main Dining Hall 

555 West 5th Street

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Please feel free to forward to anyone who may be interested in
attending.

Kindly RSVP by Friday, November 8.

If you have any questions or concern please feel free to contact me
directly.

SB GT&S 0514655



Sincerely,

M. Kristen Kang
Gas Acquisition

Southern California Gas Company/ Sempra Utilities

555 West Fifth Street

M/L: GT21C4

Los Angeles, CA 90013-1042

E. mkang@semprautilities.com

P. 213.244.3921

F. 213.244.8285
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